NETHER WALLOP PARISH COUNCIL
CLERK’S REPORT

July 13th 2020


1. The Bus Shelter in Jack’s Bush was fixed on 15th June.  

2. Mandy Ware at HCC will be available on 15th July for a zoom meeting. Time to be arranged.

3. The British Heart Foundation have confirmed that the ZOLL AED Plus defibrillator and a Call Push Rescue training kit is available to the PC for £600. This is the same units as used in local hospitals/ambulances.  The NWSC have kindly agreed to cover the cost of the outdoor cabinet, the fitting and wiring in of the unit outside the village hall.


Correspondence received.

1. A resident has written to TVBC regarding the deterioration of the Five Bells public house. The condition of the front of the property, the weeds and garden, and the neglect of the Grade II listed building was cited.   
Councillors to decide if the PC should take any action.

2. A resident had written enquiring regarding the NDP and asking for a copy of the plan. A reply had been sent stating the plan had not yet been finished and inviting the resident to attend the next council meeting.
 
3. A resident has supplied photographs of potholes in Bent Street which have been uploaded to the HCC reporting portal after the recent repair work.

4. The council’s insurers Came and Co had sent a leaflet regarding tree inspections. This has been forwarded to all.


